
 

7th & 8th Grade Summer Reading 2019 

Both seventh and eighth grade students are required to read the narrative novel: 

 

 

Both Mrs. Jones and I  will utilize this novel in our English/Writing and Literature classes next school year.  It is recommended that students journal 

as they read to help remember aspects of the story for use in class. 

In addition to this novel, students need to read at least two other books over the course of the summer. It is recommended that students read 15-

20 minutes a day to maintain/improve their reading skills. Besides the required novels, students may also practice their reading skills reading the 

newspaper, magazines, graphic novels, etc. The more you READ, the better the reader you will become. Like any sport or hobby, the more you 

practice, the better you will become. 

Please use the provided calendar to keep track of the books you are reading and the time spent reading daily. Please turn in these papers the first 

week of school. 

If you have questions, please contact me at cbronson@hfsgb.org. HAPPY READING! 

             ~Mrs. Bronson 

 

 



 

 

List your total 

minutes read at the 

end of each week. 

Add up your weekly 

totals at the end of 

each month. 
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